
Social Club Event Cancellation 

Dear Members, 

We regret to inform you that the upcoming event titled "Annual Fall Gathering", scheduled for 

October 15, 2023, has been cancelled. 

We truly appreciate your participation and enthusiasm for the event. Your support has always 

been invaluable to our club, and we look forward to organizing future events that bring us all 

together. 

Thank you for your understanding. Please stay tuned for updates on upcoming activities. 

Warm regards, 

The Social Club Committee 


